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In September 2014, the Office of Inspector General (OIG) received information that an
Amtrak employee was leaving work early every day while being paid for an entire 10-
hour shift. It was also reported that the employee was not completing the commercial
vehicle logs for their hours of service as required for their position. The OIG
investigation found that the Amtrak employee failed to maintain proper vehicle logs
and falsely claimed hours of work not performed. The employee was dismissed from
the company.






